Dear Valued Shareholders,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an important update
regarding the ongoing reorganization of our company.

As you are aware, we announced our reorganization plan aimed at streamlining operations and
enhancing our competitive position in the market. We are pleased to report that we have made
significant progress since our last communication.

Key Highlights:

o Successful integration of departments is on track, ensuring improved efficiency.

« Introduction of new leadership roles to better align with our strategic vision.

« Implementation of cost-saving measures that will positively impact our financial
performance.

We are committed to keeping you informed throughout this process and appreciate your
continued support as we navigate these changes. We believe that these efforts will strengthen our
company and create long-term value for our shareholders.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to
our investor relations team.

Thank you for your ongoing trust in our leadership.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Company Name]



